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Ref. IT 004/2024 

March 12, 2024 

Subject: Disclosure of Annual Report 2023 (Form 56-1 One Report) on the Company’s website 
 
To: The President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

IT City Public Company Limited would like to inform the disclosure of Annual Report 2023 (Form 56-1 One Report) 
on the Company’s website at www.itcity.co.th in “Investor Relations” section from March 12, 2024 onward. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Mr.Vichit Yanamorn 
Chairman of the Board of Directors 
 

Company Secretary 
Tel. 0 2656 5030 – 39  ext. 1318, 1427 


